
On behalf of the team at TRC, we want to acknowledge the likely
impact you have felt recently due to the devastation of Hurricane
Helene and the ILA strike all across the east coast. Like you, we are
working diligently to ensure the health of our employees and
business while mitigating as much impact on our customers as
possible. We want to make sure you know that we stand ready and
able to serve you with our current inventory and availability of
aluminum extrusions, springs and component parts. Thankfully,
our supply chain and access to material has been and is
unimpacted by both Helene and the ILA strike. 

The team at TRC would love to talk with you soon if there is any
way that we can meet your demand needs in the days, weeks and
months to come. Our thoughts and prayers are with you as you
navigate the road ahead! If you are new to The Raynor Company,
browse through our website to see what all we have to offer.
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to a team member at the
location nearest you for more information and updates. 
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